
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I object to the changes to the licence obligation changes proposed by 'London Live'. The purpose of 
the service was portrayed to be to be provide a local TV service for London. The name chosen by the 
licensee implies that a large proportion of the content will be 'live'. Yet, in fact a large proportion of 
programming is repeats that could (and already do) appear on a number of other channels. 

If the licensee feels they are unable to lice up to the (already limited) obligations of their licence, 
they should surrender the licence and allow another organisation to have a go. 

Regards 

David Richards 


